To: "Grenier Paul" >

August 28, 2018

John DeChamplain
15 Boulay St
Berlin NH 03570
Dear John:

Berlin Housing Authority thanks you so much for your continued assistance in guiding the
Housing Authority through one of its most challenging times.

Your presence and dedication have been so important to the Commissioners and to our Chair
Paul Croteau.

We understand that times change and other projects take precedence. We wish to thank you for
all the time you have spent coming to meetings and voted on the issues that affect us.

Thank you for your continued support of us even though you are stepping down as
Commissioner. I know it will be tough to fill your shoes but I appreciate your willingness to

work with us for as long as you have.

Kind regards,

Mary-Jo Landry



